
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: September 1, 2020 

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

 

I am happy to report that again, The Legacy at North Augusta has no active cases of COVID-19 in 
residents or team members.  
 
This week, we are completing the state mandated universal testing needed to officially enter phase 
one of reopening. We do not expect that anyone will test positive, as no residents have shown 
symptoms of COVID-19. However, if we do receive a positive test result, we will alert the family of the 
resident who tested positive, and will provide a plan of care.  
 
As you can imagine, our path to “normal” will be a slow one. Our number one priority remains 
keeping The Legacy free from COVID-19. We will continue with all social distancing, masking and 
infection control measures. 
 
We continue our Picnic on the Porch visits with residents and family members. This has continued to 
be a great opportunity for families and residents to engage together. Visits are scheduled through 
this link: www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits.   In addition to the Picnic on the Porch, residents are 
now able to visit on the porch in person, with proper precautions.  These visits are scheduled through 
the same link as Picnic on the Porch visits.  Visits are scheduled through this 
link:  www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits. 
 
If you do not live close and cannot visit in person, virtual visits are still available here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits  
 
All updates can be found online at https://www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward 
 
As always, we thank you for your continued patience, support and prayers. We pray you are staying 
well during this time.  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits
https://www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward

